
 

 

           
May 28, 2025 

          Subject: Large Culvert Replacement 
          WIN: 027136.00 

Location: Gardiner 
        Amendment No. 1    
 
 
Dear Sir/Ms.: 
 
 
The following questions have been received: 
 
Question:  The existing ground elevations are listed on some drawings but not others (for 
instance C-001). Drawing C-010 has elevations but the critical elevations for excavation are 
absent... Would CAD be made available or perhaps a existing conditions drawings with labels? 
 
Response:  Drawing C1 was provided to MaineDOT by Wright-Pierce on behalf of the Gardiner 
Water District.  MaineDOT shared your request for information with the Wright-Pierce Engineer 
of Record who offered the following reply: 
 

Due to the way the water main plans were created, overlaying over the MDOT plans, the CAD 
plans would not be useful. The water main is set at 5' of cover, and a profile is provided in the 
plans.  

 
 
Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on June 11, 2025. 
 
 
       
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 
 

 


